Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Professional Engineers has received the petition for declaratory statement from Jonathan A. Batista. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of subsection 471.015(1), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.

The petition for declaratory statement was filed by the Clerk on May 14, 2020. Petitioner ask the Board 5 “questions,” relating to Section 471.015, F.S., and the PE Examination necessary for licensure, and how that requirement can be complied with in light of the COVID-19 restriction. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, Florida 32303, or telephone: (850)521-0050, or by email: zraybon@fbpe.org.
